
For the attention of Mr Coleman

I am writing to say how very much we enjoyed our visit to your hotel during the week
commencing 3rd May this year.

In particular, the meals we took in your restaurant were excellent in content,
presentation and service.

We normally like to eat at a variety of venues during our trips away but we were so
pleased with dinner on our first night that we thought it would be hard to equal the
standard elsewhere.

My wife, who has previously been a restaurateur, caterer, food journalist and Evening
Standard "Gourmet of the Year", has a palate much more sophisticated than my own.
I was certainly delighted with the meals we enjoyed at your Hotel but when she assured
me that they were indeed excellent, particularly the lobster, I could only congratulate
myself on my good taste!

For me, however, the main reason to thank and congratulate you, is for the friendly,
efficient and cheerful attitude of all the members of your staff team. They made our brief
stay a very happy one and should we return to Guernsey we would not consider staying
at any other hotel.

Many thanks

John Marshall
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